
From: Kimberly Pearsall [mailto:KPearsall@nff.org.au]  

Sent: Monday, 9 October 2017 4:04 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Ben Rogers 
Subject: AM2014/196 & 197 Casual and Part Time Employment - Horticulture Award 

 
Dear Vice President, 
 
We refer to the email from your Chambers dated 28 September and the correspondence from the 
National Union of Workers dated 6 October.  
 
The NUW have sought the opportunity to make further submissions in this matter in order to 
respond to materials filed by the employer parties.  
 
Should the Commission be of the mind to grant this request, we respectfully submit that the 
opportunity to file reply submissions to those filed in August should be extended to all the parties in 
this matter. 
 
 
Regards, 
Kimberly 
 
 
Kimberly Pearsall|Senior Advisor – Policy and Legal | National Farmers' Federation  
T 02 6269 5666 |Locked Bag 9 Kingston ACT 2604  |kpearsall@nff.org.au | www.nff.org.au | 
@NationalFarmers 
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